NURSERY AND EARLY LEARNERS SUMMER NEWSLETTER.

Welcome to the Summer term in
Nursery and Early Learners. We
anticipate a busy and fun filled term
ahead with lots of exciting topics and
events to support our learning. This term
we will be exploring...

HOW SEETS WHY CAN YOU SEE

Phonics
Our daily phonics
sessions will continue
with children honing
their listening and
attention skills and
developing their
understanding of letters,
sounds and words.

Communication
We will continue to use Classroom Dojo
as our primary method of
communication and tapestry to record
observations of children's activities
and progress. Please speak with a
member of staff if you have any issues
using either of these apps.

We will be continuing to develop children's understanding of numbers to ten through the introduction of a daily maths storybook session and developing activities both child and adult led that connect to the story.

Maths

Staff:

Nursery: Mrs Attwood (teacher)
Miss Ford (Teaching Assistant)
Miss Bullock (Teaching Assistant)
Early Learners: Mrs McLean
(Room Lead)
Ms Colman (Teaching Assistant)

Times: Morning8:30-11;30 Afternoon 12:15-3:15 30 Hours 8:30-3:15

Bank holiday Monday 2nd May Half term: Week beginning 30.05.22



